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It has been a slow summer for BVNA events, but we are still alive 

and well!  As many of you may have heard, former BVNA President 

Krista Welsh has moved from our neighborhood to pursue work in 

a new town.  So let’s get caught up on what’s going on in the 

neighborhood! 

Halloween in the Park     

Come and join us for a “howling” good time” at our neighborhood park on Monday, 

October 31, 2016, at 6:30 p.m.  We will have a costume contest for the kids and a 

pumpkin carving contest.  The costume contest will be divided into three age 

groups, and the judges will select a winner from each group for the following 

costume categories: scariest costume, cutest costume, and most original.  Each 

winner will receive $5.00 cash prize.  In addition, we will be hosting a Pet 

Costume Contest for any four legged family members that want to join in on the 

festivities.  There will be a $5.00 cash prize for the best pet costume!   

BVNA Fall Garage Sale 

Hey folks, it’s time for some of us to clean out our crowded cabinets, attics and 

garages for the fall.  So why not prepare for the neighborhood garage sale and earn 

some extra holiday cash?  BVNA has already arranged for the ad to be posted in 

the Caller Times for Saturday, November 12, 2016, from 8:00 a.m. to ?  What a 

good time we all have looking for a new treasure or bargain! 
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BVNA Annual Meeting 

Please remember that the Annual BVNA Meeting will be held on Saturday, 

December 3, 2016, at the Harbor Place Retirement Community located at 

5518 Lipes Blvd.  The meeting will begin promptly at 6:30 p.m. and BVNA will 

elect new board members for the following positions: President, Vice-President, 

and Secretary.  If you would be interested in volunteering or nominating someone 

for one of the available positions, please join us and cast your vote.  In addition to 

the upcoming board positions, we are still in great need for Block Captains on the 

following streets: Charter, Dunbarton Oak, Roanoke, and Hampton. 

BVNA Website 

A big “thank you” goes to Roger and Margie Schroder for volunteering to make 

the recent updates and post on the BVNA website.  We will be posting and 

updating information on all upcoming events on the site, so please check it out.  

Sorry for any previous confusion or inconvenience. 

Next BVNA Meeting 

Come join us for a good time on Tuesday, November 15, 2016, at 6:30 p.m. for the 

next monthly meeting.  It will be held at the Dr. Clotilde P. Garcia Library 

conference room, located at 5930 Brockhampton Street.   Coffee and dessert will 

be served.   

 

 

 

 


